
 

 

 
 

23 June 2023 
 
Dear parents, carers and students 
 

Celebration Evening Tuesday 18th July 6.00 - 8.00pm  
 
 
The Creative Arts Faculty is hosting an evening to celebrate the achievements of our students to include work from KS3 
and KS4. We will be showcasing a range of their work this year from different departments on Tuesday 18th July. 
 
There will be a variety of musical performances from solo musicians and school ensembles, along with an exhibition of 
recent GCSE Artwork, to include the fabulous wall painting which has been a collaboration between Hereford College 
of Arts, Meadow Arts and Fairfield High School.  
 
During the interval, students from the Food department will be serving homemade canapes alongside the PTA, who 
will be serving teas and coffees, as well as glasses of something chilled and refreshing! 
 
It would be lovely to see as many students and their families as possible coming to see the rich variety of work that has 
been created by our talented young people.  
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Lisa Pearn 
Head of Creative Arts 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Celebration Evening Tuesday 18th July 6.00 - 8.00pm  
 

 We will / will not be attending Celebration Evening on Tuesday 18th July at 6.00pm at Fairfield School.  
Name:  
 
Signed:  ……………………………………………………………………………………....  
  
Date:  ….……………………..……………………………………………………………. 

 


